
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter - 1stJuly, 2019 

Dear parents and carers, 

                                 Yesterday we celebrated the feast of Saint Peter and Saint Paul who 

did great work for the Church. Both of these men met with Jesus and were given authority 

to build Jesus’ Church on earth. Jesus established  his Church as a reminder of God’s love 

for all people .In our world today, this job is undertaken by Pope Francis.   

CREATIVE  RE  WEEK 

We have had a fabulous week learning about 
the different parts of the Mass. Classes have 
studied different themes and produced fabu-

lous artwork, writing, songs and drama. We held 
a celebration assembly to share the work  and 
various pieces of work will be displayed in the 
hall. Thank you Mrs. Hughes for planning it. 
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Events this week 
 
 

YEAR 1 ASSEMBLY 

Thank you to the children 
and staff in Year 1 for pre-
senting their class assembly 
all about Space– they have 

really enjoyed their learning. 

Thank you to parents for at-
tending– it was great to see 

so many of you. 

Monday Donkey sanctuary visit for a small group                

Tuesday Staff from Corpus Christi to lead  a PE lesson for Years 5 and 6          
KS2 Sports afternoon 

Wednesday Year 6 Road Safety Transition day 
                  

Thursday 8.15am– Credit Union open as usual        Reception class assembly– all welcome 
   3.30– Netball final at Mount St.Mary’s           

Friday 9.10 – Praise assembly- all welcome      
3pm-4.30– PTA Summer Fayre– all welcome    
 
 



WARMER WEATHER 
 

Hopefully the weather will warm up this 
half-term. 

Children should always have a water 
bottle, sun hat and a named sun spray 

in school to use when needed. 
 

Summer uniform can be worn- 
Summer dresses (navy and white or 

blue and white) or black school shorts 
and white polo T-shirts. 

Black school shoes or plain black  
trainers should be worn. 

CREDIT UNION 
Thank you to all of our regular savers. Our 
last Credit Union for the year will take place 

this Thursday morning at the usual time. 
A massive thank you to Mrs. Fleming and 
Mrs. Webster for running the credit Union. 

 No certificates awarded last week Attendance 

Reception        due to Year 1’s class assembly instead Best attendance-  

Year 5 

98.4% 

Well done ! 

 

Year 1   

Year 2  

Year 3  

Year 4  

Year 5  

Year 6  

DATES FOR DIARIES- 
 

2nd July– KS2 Sports afternoon(1.15) 
 

4th July– Reception class assembly 
 

5th July– Summer Fayre (3pm) 
 

9th July– Y5 and Y6 production 
 

10th July-transition day to Corpus 
Christi (Year 6 children) 

 
11th July-Year 6 London visit 

 
12th July– KS1 Seaside visit 

 
15th July-KS1 Sports afternoon (1.15) 

 
16th July– KS2 Seaside visit 

 
17th July– Nursery sing-song (11.30) 

 
18th July– Leavers Mass (9.15) 

Friday 19th-Year 6 Leavers assembly 
 

BREAK UP FOR SUMMER– 1.15pm 

WELCOME BACK 

Welcome back to Mrs. Field who is  

returning as our  school Admin Assistant 

after adoption leave. We hope she will be 

very happy back in her role. 

—————————————————- 

Well done to Year 2 who behaved very 

well on their trip to Knowsley Safari Park 

and had a brilliant time. 

 

 
I hope you all have a 

 loveIy week. 
God Bless 

Mrs Flaherty  
Head Teacher 
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